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Why would kids want to
use this?
Inspired by an artist.
Can’t afford traditional
instruments.
Encouraged by parents.
Physically unable to play
traditional instruments.

How will kids ﬁnd Jr.
Jammer?
Introduced by friend or
parent.
Found through youtube
spots.
Introduced by music
teacher.

How will they show their
friends and parents?
Show to friends while
hanging out.
Share songs on social
media.
Download and show to
parents.

Why would they become
return users?
Mastering each
instrument.
Building a “playlist.”
Rising to new challenges.

What is the end
goal?
Graduate to using
other, more
complicated DAW’s.
Expand their musical
taste and ability.

Mark’s interest
in Jr. Jammer.

Mark’s journey
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“I love listening to music
and I tried playing regular
instruments in band class
but I couldn’t afford my own
so I kinda gave up.”

“My parents know I love
music so they showed me
Jr. Jammer hoping that I
would play fewer video
games.”

“All my friends love video
games. Not many of them
like music like I do. I
showed them my song and
they were impressed. They
wanted to know how I made
it so I showed them and we
made a few songs
together.”

“Most of my friends only
used Jr. Jammer a few
times. A few of us made a
bunch of songs and even
gave ourselves a group
name. We all wanted to
sound super professional
so we tried to figure out
what programs the
professionals work with.”

“After Jr. jammer, I
moved on to Ableton
and got a bunch of
plug-ins.”
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